SIT Notes 12-13-16
Michelle Vaeth has been added to SIT for this year.
Corey McNeill has been in the process of organizing the supply closet in the main
office and taking inventory. At the next staff meeting he will be going over the

details of the supply process along with the wish list information.

Achieve 3000 - You can now assign it for homework, and it will be available on
weekends from 6am-11pm.

The next SIT meeting will be held January 9th.



